
I self-registered for a QSSUG webinar and didn’t get a confirmation link. Can you send me the confirmation link?
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QSS does not have access to self-registration confirmation links. If you didn’t get a confirmation
link, or you have accidently deleted the email containing the confirmation link, you will need to
re-register for the webinar. For further assistance,  contact Mike Smith at mike@qss.com
for issues with QSSUG webinars.   
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